


hikes.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Marshall
13737-A Via Aurora
Delray Beach, FL
33484

P.S. I resent FPL's constant request for rate hikes, which in part they use to build out the FPL
grid or upgrades from which only they will benefit.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Marshall

13737 Via Aurora

Apt A

Delray Beach FL, 33484-1951
marshall.nytimes@gmail.com




